
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
Environmental Protection Agency 
Attention: Taylor Jantz-Sell 
Energy Star Lighting Program Manager 
1200 Penn. Ave NW 6202J 
Washington, DC 20460 
 
Westinghouse Lighting Comments Re: Energy Star Lamps V2.1, Draft 1              February 23, 2017 
 
Dear Ms. Jantz-Sell, 
 
Westinghouse Lighting appreciates the opportunity to provide the following comments on the Energy Star 
Lamps V2.1 draft 1 published on 2/26/2017. 
 
Westinghouse supports the following key changes from the existing specification as proposed, in addition to 
previous comments supporting similar changes to the Lamps 2.0 specification we offer the comments below 
on the V2.1 draft. 
 
Item 10.2 Rated Life: All Lamps 

• Westinghouse supports EPA’s decision to revise lifetime requirements for all lamps to 15,000 hours. 
As previously commented Westinghouse believes this is an appropriate step that will ensure high 
quality Energy Star qualified products are available to drive greater adoption of LED lamps over less 
efficient light sources. 

 
Item 7.1 Product Variations 

• Westinghouse supports and appreciates the proposed changes regarding package variation in 
section 7.1 to reduce testing time/burden. 

 
 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide this input. Please feel free to contact me with any questions. 

 
Dave Gatto 
Director of QC / Compliance 
Westinghouse Lighting 
gattod@westinghouselighting.com  
215-671-2152 


